
I’d like to submit this as an opportunity for a random act of kindness.  McWhirter is the school I spoke at 

yesterday prior to the Board Development meeting and they are really doing everything they can as 

teachers to help the family get the boy’s body back to Honduras as well as help those families in need 

from the fire.  Donations are being handled through Communities in Schools.  I think a donation could 

really help either case in need greatly if not both.  If you need any additional information please let me 

know.  Thank you! 

 

I spoke with Dr. Marquez today, the principal of McWhirter Elementary and he is very grateful for the 

support of SCR and is trying to set something up with the families for early next week.  He will get back 

to me on Monday on specifics.  He did agree that cash donations would be the best for the families.  He 

did say that only 2 families have come to them with needs from the fire and would like to spit the 

money between those 2 families.  One family has 3 children at Mcwhirter and lost everything in the fire 

and the other is a mother/grandmother with a granddaughter at McWhirter and a daughter at Clear 

Creek HS who had lots of smoke damage.  I spoke with Gary and he would be happy to sponsor these 

with me.  Please let me know if you need anything else. Thank you! 

Kaci Hanson 


